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Date: February 10, 2021  

District: 4 – Oakland  

Contact: La-Tanga Hopes  

Email: latanga.hopes@dot.ca.gov  

Phone: (510)715-8865  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CALTRANS ISSUES NOISE ADVISORY  

FOR US-101 NB CENTRAL SAN RAFAEL OFF-RAMP COONTRUCTION PROJECT 

STARTING SUNDAY FEBRUARY 14, 2021 

Marin County – The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) issues a Noise 

Advisory for US - 101 NB Central San Rafael Off-Ramp Bridge Replacement Project starting 

on Sunday, February 14, 2021 at 9PM.  During this time, the construction team reach the first 

stage of the bridge transition process. 

This will be a noisy operation carried out nightly as this is the safest time for the construction 

team to complete project work on such a heavily traveled thoroughfare.  Local residents 

and businesses can expect the sights and sounds typically associated with large 

construction projects to greatly intensify as the construction team continues preparing for 

three 55-hour weekend closures (the first will take place in March)  extending from the 

freeway off-ramp up to 2nd street, Exit 452 NB 101 in Central San Rafael. 

 

For 24/7 traffic updates, follow 511.org: https://twitter.com/511SFBAY. For real-time traffic, 

click-on Caltrans QuickMap: http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/  
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